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The City of Los Angeles is committed
to purchasing products that have a
lesser or reduced effect on human
health and the environment when
compared with competing products
that serve the same purpose.

In keeping with that commitment
LADWP
Department of Public Works
General Services Department
LAWA and
the Port of L.A.
are jointly sponsoring a new
Environmentally Preferable Products
(EPP) Vendor Engagement Program

The purpose of the program is to provide
opportunities for vendors to demonstrate
products which are environmentally
preferable or present equipment for
renewable projects in support of the
above-listed City of Los Angeles agencies.
Vendors who sell or manufacture products
to support fleet, janitorial or equipment
for renewables projects and meet specific
business requirements will be selected to

sign up for an appointment to demonstrate
and discuss their products to a panel
composed of technical staff from the above
listed organizations. These sessions will
be held once a quarter at the offices of one
of the agencies listed above. Vendors will
be required to complete an application and
meet specific product criteria. Vendors
who meet the criteria will be invited
to participate at the sole discretion of
the EPP Vendor Engagement Team.

The first quarterly session will
be held on Thursday, February
26, 2015 at the offices of the
Los Angeles Department of Water
and Power at 111 N. Hope Street,
Los Angeles, CA 90012.

If you are interested in this new opportunity,
please send an email of interest to
purchbidsCaladwp.com. An application
and additional information about the
opportunity will be forwarded to your
attention within two business days of
receipt of the indication of interest.


